
Year: 2019
Make: Honda
Model: Accord Sedan Sport 4dr Sedan (1.5T I4 CVT)
VIN: 1HGCV1F3XKA091220

Engine: 4 Cylinder Engine
Transmission: CVT Transmission
Exterior: Modern Steel Metallic (GY)
Interior: Black

ENTERTAINMENT
· Radio: 180-Watt AM/FM Audio
System -inc: 8 speakers, 8" display
audio w/high-resolution (720P)
electrostatic touch-screen, knobs and
hard keys for primary controls and
customizable feature settings,
Bluetooth HandsFreeLink, Bluetooth
streaming audio, Pandora
compatibility, SMS text message
function, radio data system (RDS),
speed-sensitive volume compensation
(SVC), 2.5-amp USB smartphone/audio
interface port in front console,
HondaLink, Apple CarPlay integration,
Android Auto integration, illuminated
steering wheel-mounted audio
controls and fin-type roof-mounted
antenna

CITY MPG

29
HIGHWAY MPG

35
Actual mileage will vary with options, driving conditions, driving habits and vehicle's condition

INSTALLED OPTIONS
[GY] Modern Steel Metallic $0
Original Shipping Charge $955

MonroneyLabels.com

Jaber Motors
www.jabermotorsnow.com

559-743-7184

Get more information on your
smartphone:


	CITY MPG
	HIGHWAY MPG
	ENTERTAINMENT
	Get more information on your smartphone:

	Jaber Motors

